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To all our wonderful leaders and supporters, the very best  
wishes of the iconz4girlz Ministry Team to you and those you 
love as you celebrate the birth of our Saviour.

2013 has not been an easy year for many of us but we have also 
had so very much to be thankful for. Personally I have been drawn to 
the words of a great old hymn “Great is Thy Faithfulness” – the 
words are such an encouragement. So we can look forward to 2014 
and the “bright hope for tomorrow”. (If you are too young to be      
familiar with the words of this hymn, why not google it?)

i-girlz Leaders Training Weekend

This is planned for the weekend of 09/11 May 2014 at Totara 
Springs, Matamata and is for i-girlz leaders aged 14 years and over, 
although Senior Leaders will need to make the call on whether their 
Young Leaders have sufficient maturity to benefit from a training 
weekend with adults. This is not generic training but will be based on 
the IFG programme and be specific to the requirements of IFG    
leaders.

Insight Conference

For generic training check out the Insight Conference being held in 
Auckland 08/09 February 2014. The information was sent to IFG 
leaders as an attachment to the November i-newz and is available 
on the Girls’ Brigade website at www.girlsbrigade.org.nz

Picture: Insight Conference venue - University 
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IFG Ministry Team
Contact Details:

Christine Brunt
christinebrunt@clear.net.nz
021 651 180

Jennifer Box
boxes@es.co.nz
0212773232

Charmayne Johnstone 
charmayne@clear.net.nz
027 274 0601

Promotional DVD

When we spoke to our filmmaker in early November the footage 
from the camp was in the bag and the DVD was 90% completed. 
We have been following up and are still waiting.

Closing of the Support Centre for the Christmas Break

The office will be closed for the holidays from Friday 20 December 
2013 until Monday 13 January 2014.

Support Centre Staffing

As we told you last month, Sue, our IFG shop lady retires next 
week. We have not received any information about a new shop lady. 
In the meantime if you have any questions please contact me 
christinebrunt@clear.net.nz

Looking forward to hearing all the good news of what is happening 
in your Units during 2014.

Have a blessed Christmas,

Chris

Jennifer

Charmayne
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